
 

 

Newsletter 
January 15, 2019 

From the principal:   

St. Clare has begun the process of application for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program.  There will be 
details in the registration materials. We will also schedule some meetings to explain the process and help 
parents apply for the program. This will allow us to offer tuition free Catholic education to qualifying 
families. 
 
As of today we are going to have dismissal at 3:00 p.m.  Our afterschool bus driver said she has time to 
have our students leave St. Clare a little later and then they won’t have to sit on the bus as long, when they 
get to the middle school.  This is something I requested earlier this year, and having the new driver, she 
also agrees that this is better.  So, if you pick your children up, you can come a few minutes later.  We will 
exit the building at 3:00 on a daily basis.  Thank you! 
 
A note from Home and School: 
Dear Parents, 
It was a another successful breakfast earning $842.78 more than last year's previous record. Thank YOU with your donations to the 
classroom baskets, volunteering, baking and attending the event with your friends and family. In addition there was an additional 
$401.00 for the Wish Tree Classroom Donations.  Our friends at Catholic Financial of Greenleaf and Wrightstown continue to 
support our event with a $1701.79 total donation this year vs. $1352.74 last year.  
Breakfast with St. Nick 2018 Final Totals 
2018 Total Proceeds after expenses $6241.79 - a new St. Nick Breakfast record! 
2017 Total Proceeds after expenses $5398.01 
2018 Wish Tree Classroom Donations  $401.00 
2018  
Bucket Raffle $774.00 
Silent Auction $2561.00 
Bake Sale/Santa Shop $423.16 
Breakfast Meal  $1431.00 
Total Income   5189.16 
Less Expenses  $912.53 
Net Income    $4276.63 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Donations 
Catholic Financial Greenleaf  $1201.79 
Catholic Financial Wrightstown $500.00 
Thrivent Action Team Nenning gift card $250 
Pancake Mix rebate   $13.27 
TOTAL DONATIONS      $1995.16 
TOTAL PROCEEDS       $6241.79 
Please let me know if you have any ideas to improve the event for next year. 
Kim M. Hruska phone/text 920.764.0691 or ​kmhruska@yahoo.com 
 
We thank Kim and all who work so hard to organize the St. Nick Breakfast.  It is a lot of work, but as you can see, the profit is worth 
it! 
 
**Save the Date** 
St. Clare School Scholastic Book Fair!!!  January 27th – February 1st (Part of Catholic Schools Week) 
Great variety of books including:  Religious, Adult Best Sellers, Young Adult Best Sellers, Science Kits, Early Learners, Cookbooks, 
Picture/Board, Historical Fiction, etc!!! 
Not able to make the Book Fair, not a problem, you can shop online @ http://www.scholastic.com/fair 
Use the code, APP, for a special deal if you order through the Scholastic Book Fairs app! 
 
Mark your calendars to join us at Xavier High School for Freshman Registration Nights on Mon., Jan. 28 or Tues., Jan. 29.​ The 
Xavier High School curriculum will be described, course selection advice will be provided, and families will be able to select courses 
for the 2019-2020 school year. Information on scholarship and financial opportunities will be available. The programs will begin in 
the Xavier High School theatre at 7:00 p.m.   
 
Dates to remember: 
 
Jan. 16 School Committee meeting @ 6 p.m. 
Jan. 17 Home and School meeting @ 6:30 p.m.​ ​There will be a brief educational "meeting" about 
essential oils presented by Lisa Kohlman and Lea Vande Hey before the meeting part begins. 
Jan. 18 No school for St. Clare (public school has a half day) 
Jan. 22 Feasting for Funds at Culver’s in De Pere from 4-8 p.m. 
Jan. 27 - Catholic Schools Week Mass @10:00 (Wrightstown)  
Jan. 27-Feb. 1 - Catholic Schools Week (Special Events-Lots of details to come) 
Jan. 27-Feb. 1 Scholastic Book Fair 
Jan. 30 - Grandparent & Special Persons Bingo 
Feb. 1 - Family Day (Mass, Bowling & Pizza Lunch) 
Feb. 1 Parent Social @7 p.m. @ Mally’s in Greenleaf 
Feb. 2 First Reconciliation retreat at Wrightstown church basement 9-11 a.m. 
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Read more on our website

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stclarek8.org/

